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Building Your Farm Safety Team 

Are you constantly nagging your farm workers about 

safety? Feel like a broken record? You can build a 

culture of safety on your farm with the right 

conversations. 

 

Talk with your employees about expectations, hold 

regular safety meetings, and give your workers the 

feedback and coaching they need to work safely. 

 

If you include your workers in the conversation, 

everyone can be a safety champion.  

 

So this Ag Safety Week, Let’s Talk About It! For more 

information on how to build your farm safety team, visit 

agsafetyweek.ca. 
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